
Please follow/click on the link below or scan the QR code
to complete the survey: 

laredcap.oph.dhh.la.gov/surveys/?s=8DNHTTC3A7ACX979 

To view the rule on Louisiana school-based health centers in the Louisiana Register, 
visit: www.doa.la.gov/media/yk4cybhc/2311.pdf

LOUISIANA 
SCHOOL-BASED HEALTH CENTER 

REGISTRY
Act 318 of the 2023 Regular Session of the Louisiana Legislature requires the Louisiana

Department of Health (LDH), Office of Public Health (OPH) to create a registry for health
centers in schools, also known as school-based health centers (SBHCs). In response, OPH has

created a survey for all health centers in schools to complete registration. 

Initial registration is required with OPH by June 30, 2024. 

This survey and the registry are only for SBHCs providing services to students in 
elementary, middle, and high schools. Health centers will be required to register annually.

It’s required! 
SBHCs work hard to make sure students across Louisiana
live to their fullest and healthiest potential. You’re doing
great work and we want people to be able to find you!

Questions? Contact us! 
Email the Adolescent Health Program at AdolescentHealth@la.gov 
For more information, please visit:
ldh.la.gov/page/LouisianaSchoolBasedHealthCenterRegistry

Why should my SBHC register?

https://laredcap.oph.dhh.la.gov/surveys/?s=8DNHTTC3A7ACX979
https://www.doa.la.gov/media/yk4cybhc/2311.pdf
https://legis.la.gov/legis/ViewDocument.aspx?d=1332476
https://ldh.la.gov/page/LouisianaSchoolBasedHealthCenterRegistry

